
 Goal Reporting 
 Required by February 1, 2023 and by End of 22/23 School Year 

 Date: January 10, 2023 
 Building: West Shore Elementary 

 Goal Category  Goal Related to Achievement or Growth on K - 8 
 Benchmarks 

 Middle of the Year 
 Reading Goal 

 At the middle of the year, 60% or more of the grade will have met their 
 RIT. 

 60%+ SGP = Highly Effective 
 40% - 59% = Effective 
 30% - 39% = Minimally Effective 
 1%   - 29% = Ineffective 

 End of the Year 
 Reading Goal 

 At the end of the year, 60% or more of the grade will have met their RIT. 

 60%+ SGP = Highly Effective 
 40% - 59% = Effective 
 30% - 39% = Minimally Effective 
 1%   - 29% = Ineffective 

 OUR RESULTS: To be reported at the end of the year. 

 Middle of the Year 
 Mathematics Goal 

 At the middle of the year, 60% or more of the grade will have met their 
 RIT. 

 60%+ SGP = Highly Effective 
 40% - 59% = Effective 
 30% - 39% = Minimally Effective 
 1%   - 29% = Ineffective 

 End of the Year 
 Mathematics Goal 

 At the end of the year, 60% or more of the grade will have met their RIT. 

 60%+ SGP = Highly Effective 
 40% - 59% = Effective 
 30% - 39% = Minimally Effective 
 1%   - 29% = Ineffective 

 OUR RESULTS: To be reported at the end of the year. 



 Achievement or Growth on Benchmark Assessment 

 Reporting 
 Category 

 By February 1  End of Year 

 Reading  Math  Reading  Math 

 All Students  43%  46% 

 Econ. 
 Disadvantaged 

 39%  46% 

 Special Education  33%  37% 

 English Language 
 Learners 

 0%  67% 

 Female  46%  43% 

 Male  39%  48% 

 Kindergarten  46%  42% 

 First Grade  39%  45% 

 Second Grade  42%  50% 

 Mode of instruction and race/ethnicity not reported due to n = less than 
 or equal to 30 students. 

 n=student count 



 West Shore Elementary 
 3076 Lahring Road 
 Fenton, MI 48430 
 lyeaster@lakefentonschools.org 
 810-591-6542 

 January 10, 2023 

 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 Our students take the NWEA Map Growth tests in the fall, winter and 
 spring of each school year.  We use this information as one piece of the 
 puzzle to provide necessary support, interventions and/or enrichment for 
 our students. 

 Attached you will find a copy of the most recent NWEA Map Growth 
 results.  The NWEA Family Report is helpful in understanding more details 
 regarding this adaptive test. Please keep in mind this is one assessment, 
 of many, that we use to better inform our instruction. 

 If you have any questions about this mid-year report, please do not 
 hesitate to contact your child’s teacher for more information. 

 Thank you, 

 Mrs. Yeaster, Principal 


